
 Dear business owner, 

 We are writing to invite you to take part in a great opportunity in our 
 community. Liberty Leadership Academy is a new charter school located in 
 Cottonwood. We have been awarded our charter by the State Charter Board of 
 Education. Liberty Leadership Academy is a 501(c)(3) corporation, granting us 
 qualified charity status. 

 Mission Statement 
 Through an academically rigorous, performing arts-infused curriculum, 
 Liberty Leadership Academy enables students to develop enduring 
 leadership skills for lifelong success. 

 Core Values 
 ●  We become leaders through integrity in our actions and words. 
 ●  We nourish our curiosity with knowledge. 
 ●  We embrace mistakes as an opportunity to learn 
 ●  We are determined to accomplish our goals. 

 We in our first year of serving students and are looking for community partners 
 to help with the funding of our new school. Donations are being accepted and 
 are greatly appreciated. We can also accept Arizona Tax Credits. 

 Donors will have their name or business displayed at the school and listed in 
 honor on the website.  Any donation amount will be greatly appreciated by the 
 students and sta�.  Please take a moment to see if you would be willing to 
 donate in any of the ways below. 



 $500  Your business or name will be honored on our website, 
 and you will get a 2.5 ft. x 4 ft. banner which will be displayed along our 
 outside fence facing Main Street for one year. You may also donate a 
 similar size banner & we will be happy to display it. 

 $300  Your business or name will  be honored on our website, 
 and you will get a 2.5 ft. x 4 ft. banner, shared with 1 other business, which 
 will be displayed along our outside fence facing Main Street for one year. 

 $200  Your business or name will  be honored on our website, 
 and you will get a 2.5 ft. x 4 ft. banner, shared with up to 3 other 
 businesses, which will be displayed along our outside fence facing Main 
 Street for one year. 

 $100  Your business or name will  be honored on our website, 
 and your name will be displayed on our “100 Club” banner displayed along 
 our outside fence facing Main Street for one year. 

 $  Any other amount you are willing  to donate will be gratefully 
 appreciated. We thank you for your donation of any amount. 

 Please make checks payable to Liberty Leadership Academy; we also 
 accept donations via credit card through our website. 
 LibertyLeadershipAcademy.org 

 Your donations help provide resources for our students to help them 
 become successful future leaders.  At Liberty Leadership Academy, 
 students will build self-confidence, strength, and community service; and 
 the determination to succeed in all areas of their lives. 

 Respectfully, 
 Rachel Dubien, Director 
 Liberty Leadership Academy 
 928-641-4631 
 320 S. Main Street, Cottonwood, AZ 86326 

https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/2e3c4d3f-9ffa-4d45-a4a4-6b02893dd7c9/downloads/School%20Tax%20Credit%20Form.pdf?ver=1620940607942

